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Treasurer 

We currently are looking for a treasurer for our committee. Is this something you could do?  The role 

does not involve coming to loads of meetings or getting involved with organising events. 

The treasurer would be responsible for all our banking, raising cheques for expenses, balancing our 

books for any events we do and compiling our annual report.  

If you would be interested in having a try for a year then please contact Sue, Jo or I on 

fosis@shirleyschools.co.uk or find us in the playground. 

 

Quiz 

The fosis annual quiz is on Friday 18th October.  Join us for an evening of fun with our host Stuart 

Curtis.  £10 per person which includes fish (or sausage or veggie burger) and chips.  

BYOB and snacks.  

This year we will be having a pudding raffle.  So bring a fantastic and impressive pudding per table 

which we can raffle off.  

 

Christmas cards 

Thanks you to all the wonderful people who came to help with cards on Friday. 

These will be winging their way home to you.  Please do your online order and then return the 

original to school for scanning. 

 

Upcoming events 

 

25th October – year 2 cake sale in the playround at pick up. 

5th November – fireworks night.  Tickets on sale very soon.  We will be asking for volunteers soon.  If 

you volunteer you will be given access to buy tickets before they go on general sale.  

22Nd Novemeber – Children’s Christmas craft event 

29th November – Adult Wreath making evening. 

6Th December – Christmas fair. 
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